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At 7:24 a.m. on Monday, Delphos Police were called to the 200 block of Suthoff Street in
reference to a theft complaint.
Upon officers’ arrival, they spoke with the victim who stated a telephone call was received by
them on Friday stating the caller was from Medicare and needed information. The victim
supplied the information along with banking account information.
Delphos Police would like to remind residence that any calls they receive requesting personal
information and banking information should not be given out.
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